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Many people have asked MOFC's opinion
of SB-727, a bill we did not draft

While pg. 85, line 1 may be alarming to
homeschooling parents who own firearms,
we do not believe that concern is merited.

RSMo 571.030, which bans guns on school property,
has always been interpreted to be applicable to
public schools with its references to ‘school
buses,’ ‘school officials,’ and ‘district school
boards.' SB-727 doesn't change that.

Should some Leftist prosecutor try to test the
limits of this statute, he would run into Art 1,
Sec. 23 of the state Constitution and SCOTUS
precedent. We believe claims that the courts will
suddenly agree to ban guns in homeschool
situations are not substantial.

- AARON DORR, POLITICAL DIRECTOR




